
To All NSW Based QUBE Members 

 

Negotiations have finally started 

Your RTBU Negotiating Team met on the 25th February 
2014 to go through your log of claims from the survey 
forms and to finalise clauses relating to the NSW 
Agreement. 

  
The Negotiation Team then met with QUBE Management 

on the 26th February 2014 at their office in Botany. 
During this meeting the parties exchanged their Log 
of Claims. Your negotiation team then explained to 
QUBE the reasons behind each item as contained in 
our Log of claim just to make sure that QUBE under-
stood each claim. 

 
We can advise that in principle  agreement has been 

reached on a number of items for your Log of Claims 
regarding State Base Clauses such  as; 

 
 No Bank of Hours 
 76hrs Duty Cycle with 76hr guarantee payment  
 Better Roster Code 
 Better Work Life Balance 
 RDO’s to be rostered together 
 Proper Master Roster 
 Getting whole Weekends off Duty 
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Your EA Negotiation Team 

Rodney Rich 

Louie Gaudiosi 

Victor Deaves 

Adam Brett 

Greg Fitzgibbon 

Craig Johns 

Gavin Slater 

Shayne Johnson 

 

Scheduled Meetings 

TBA 

 

 

Are Your Details Up To Date       
Members are reminded that it is 
vitally important that your mail-
ing address, phone numbers & 
email address are up to date – 
Contact your Depot Organiser 
to ensure everything is correct            

Do you want to receive updates 
sent directly to you?    Email 
your personal email address 
(no work addresses) to      

qubeea@rtbu-nsw.asn.au     

      

Authorised by Bob Hayden – RTBU Locomotive Divisional Secretary 



The only claim from the company that we can confirm is 

that they want to make Sydney as a base with multiple sign 

on locations at Minto, Yennora and Botany.  

Before we make any final decisions regarding any claim 

from the company, you will be notified and a decision will be 

made on your responses. 

  

 

 

Kevin Pryor 

Freight Organiser 

RTBU Locomotive Division NSW 

Office number 02 9264 3400 

Mobile 0417 105 356 

Email kpryor@rtbu-nsw.asn.au 
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